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Dedication of Time Capsule This Friday
at SWOSU
11.05.2007

To celebrate Oklahoma’s centennial, the Al Harris Library at Southwestern Oklahoma
State University is sponsoring a time capsule dedication this Friday, November 9, on the
Weatherford campus.

The 2 p.m. ceremony will be held at the Clock Tower area on the SWOSU campus. The
public is invited to attend.

 Speakers for the event will be SWOSU President Dr. John Hays and Katherine Ott,
head of public services for the Al Harris Library.  Several campus organizations are
contributing to the time capsule which will be opened during the 2027 Homecoming
celebration at SWOSU.

After the capsule is filled with items from various organizations, it will be sealed and
placed in the Southwestern Room of the Al Harris Library until 2027. 


